
 

 

Planning and Economic Development 
Sara Roediger, AICP, Director 

 

  

 From: Chris McLeod, Planning Manager 

 To: Planning Commission 

 Date: November 13, 2024 

 Re: Planning Commission Bylaws 

 

As a part of our Redevelopment Ready Community requirements, the City is required to have published 

Planning Commission Bylaws.  The City has adopted Planning Commission Bylaws, which were last adopted 

in 2012.  As a best practice, City staff has reviewed the currently adopted Bylaws and has made some 

recommendations as to how they may be improved upon.  The proposed changes are redlined in the 

attached document and should be considered by the Commission.  If the Commission finds the proposed 

amendments acceptable, based on the currently adopted Bylaws, the amendments could be voted on at the 

next regularly scheduled meeting.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


